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Bonduelle Fresh Americas, home of Ready Pac Foods, is aware of and is closely monitoring the 
nationwide USDA Public Health Alert for potential cyclospora contamination in salads and wraps 
produced for Trader Joe’s, Kroger, Walgreen’s and other stores.  The affected product images are 
posted on the USDA website.  
 
Bonduelle Fresh Americas is not the producer or supplier of the affected products. We have not 
been contacted by any of our suppliers or by any regulatory agencies in relation to this potential 
contamination and have no reason to believe any of our products are affected.  
 
At Bonduelle Fresh Americas the safety and quality of our products is our number one priority and 
we have a long history of providing fresh, ready-to-eat products that exceed industry best 
practices in food safety.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation very closely and will follow any and all direction given by 
governmental agencies if contacted. 

### 
 

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsis/topics/recalls-and-public-health-alerts/current-recalls-and-alerts/!ut/p/a1/jZDBboMwDIafZQeOIWZUiO6GkNjKVlBVraO5TIGFgJQmyKRD29Mv3U5UrVb7ZOv77d-mjFaUaf7ZS257o7k61Sx6hw1EwTKFvMySDFZFmO3i4jGAMnLAfgYsgxOw25TPaQpxEd6ovxIJ_KfPb1hwj-t0LSkbuO1Ir1tDq-aIKLQlKBqu1Ei4_iBcCbQjfaNsPhMCl27mdvGUFyGUi3PgwtF_wPWrnG2pTP374X2i6zB2_lC0AgX6R3TtztphfPDAg2mafGmMVMJvzMGDS5LOjJZWc5IOh9fq-6Xdrgirv6bk7gciq8O8/?1dmy&current=true&urile=wcm%3apath%3a%2Ffsis-content%2Finternet%2Fmain%2Fnewsroom%2Fnews-releases-statements-and-transcripts%2Fnews-release-archives-by-year%2Farchive%2F2018%2Fpha-07302018-1
https://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/wcm/connect/8bbe5f53-e3ec-49c7-b060-2cfb470a2b72/USDA+Product+Label.pdf?MOD=AJPERES



